· Bug Zear Apply 3.



RM

10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

1 December, 1982

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank you for your kind letter of 30 November about the incident yesterday resulting in slight injuries to a member of her staff. It was very good of you to write.

M. U. COLES

His Excellency Mr Tsuyoshi Hirahara

01-493 6030

46 GROSVENOR STREET LONDON WIX OBA

30th November 1982

Dear Prime Minister,

I was concerned to hear of the incident which resulted in slight injuries to a member of your staff this morning.

I am relieved that it was nothing more serious and that you personally were not present at the time.

Tsuyoshi Hirahara

yours sincerely,

Ambassador

The Right Honourable Margaret Thatcher, MP, Prime Minister and First Lord of the Treasury, 10, Downing Street, London, S.W.1.